
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

CONEJO VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Governing Board of the 

Conejo Valley Unified School District as part of the transition to a by-trustee area election 

system to receive community comments and public testimony concerning proposed trustee 

voting area plans. 

 

YOU WILL THEREFORE TAKE NOTICE THAT a public hearing will be held before the 

Governing Board of the District as follows: 

 

 Date:  February 5, 2019 

 

 Place:  Conejo Valley High School - CVUSD Board Room 

   1402 E. Janss Road, Thousand Oaks, CA 91362  

 

 Time:  6:00 p.m.  
 

 

Please contact Sheri Fehlman, Senior Administrative Assistant, at (805) 497-9511, extension 

214, if you require more information prior to the Public Hearing. 

 

 


